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Dear Magis Society Members, 

The cherry blossoms are popping up around the Hilltop as we enter 

spring in Washington, DC, seniors are gearing up for graduation, and 

Georgetown is welcoming the warm weather after a cold winter. It is a 

time to celebrate all that has been accomplished this academic year 

and look forward to the upcoming events later this spring. 

Reunion Weekend 2024 is just around the corner and as members of 

Georgetown’s Magis Society we hope to see you back on campus this 

summer! Registration is open now and available at 

reunion.georgetown.edu . Rediscover what made Georgetown “home” 

for you and renew your lifelong connection to this special place. 

This edition of the Magis Society Newsletter includes university news, 

highlights from Hoya Athletics, Georgetown archives spotlight, and 

ways to stay involved in the Hoya community. To learn more about the 

Magis Society and read the first edition of the newsletter, please visit 

our new website! 

Hoya Saxa! 

University News and Updates 

Board of Directors Approves Department Name Changes, 

Receives Updates on Fundraising Campaign, Fellowships in 

Winter Meeting 

In its February meeting, Georgetown’s Board of Directors received 

updates on Called to Be: The Campaign for Georgetown , renovations 

at the Medical Center, and a report reflecting on the university’s 

Catholic, Jesuit mission. Learn more about the decisions made during 

this weekend. 

The Innkeeper in the Woods: What It’s Like Living at 

Georgetown’s Retreat Center in the Blue Ridge Mountains 

In 2017, Ricky Fell saw a job posting. It was for a position to take care 

of Georgetown’s Calcagnini Contemplative Center in the mountains of 

Virginia—and live there full-time. Read more about his experience 

here. 

Army Veteran, Higher Ed Leader Named Director of 

Georgetown’s Military and Veterans’ Resource Center 

Stephan Murphy, a U.S. Army veteran who has spent the last three 

and a half years supporting military-connected students in higher 

education, has joined Georgetown as director of the Military and 

Veterans’ Resource Center (MAVRC). The MAVRC is a university 

support center that provides resources to members of the military- 

connected community to enable them to thrive. Read more about the 

new director here. 

‘We Are Georgetown’ Oral History Collection Publishes 100th 

Story 

The “We Are Georgetown: Celebrating Our Black History” oral history 

collection reached a significant milestone in January 2024. There are 

now 100 oral histories published on DigitalGeorgetown, and more are 

underway. The Georgetown University Alumni Association Black 

Alumni Council continues to lead the effort to collect stories through 

the We Are Georgetown subcommittee. Learn more about this 

research effort here. 

Additional News 

Georgetown Honors Alumnus Who Fights for Social Justice on 

the Stage 

Could a Georgetown Lab Finding Lead to New Treatment in 

Pancreatic Cancer? 

Georgetown Named the No. 1 Producer of Fulbright Student 

Awardees for the Second Year in a Row in 2023-2024 

Dr. Fauci Reflects on How He Has Lived Out Jesuit Values in His 

Career 

Georgetown Athletics 

Hoya Lacrosse Win Sixth-Straight with 14-8 Victory at No. 18/17 

Richmond 

Closing out non-conference play, the No. 10 Georgetown University 

men's lacrosse team defeated No. 18/17 Richmond 14-8 on the road 

at Robins Stadium on March 23rd. With the win, the Hoyas head into 

BIG EAST play with a 6-2 record while the Spiders fall to 5-4 on the 

year with all four losses coming to top-10 ranked opponents. Read 

more here. 

Darnell Haney Named Georgetown Women’s Basketball Head 

Coach 

Georgetown University announced today that Darnell Haney has 

been named the head coach of its women's basketball program. 

Haney had led the Hoyas as an interim following the passing of Tasha 

Butts in October. It was announced following a BIG EAST 

Championship Game mid-March that he would be taking over the role 

on a permanent basis. Read more here. 

Georgetown Baseball Takes Series Against Ohio State 

The Georgetown University baseball team defeated the Ohio State 

Buckeyes winning the series with an 8-5 victory on March 23rd. With 

the win, the Hoyas improve to 15-7 on the season while the Buckeyes 

slide to 10-10. This is the Hoyas first non-conference road series 

victory over a power five institution in the last 20 years. Read more 

here. 

Visit the Georgetown Athletics website for the most up to date 

sports information. 

Planned Giving Opportunities 

Use Your IRA to Make a Tax-Smart Gift in 2024—Including 

Charitable Gift Annuities 

If you are 70½ or older, you can direct up to $105,000 this calendar 

year to charity from a qualified IRA using a Qualified Charitable 

Distribution (QCD). These distributions are income tax-free and count 

toward your Required Minimum Distribution (RMD applicable if you 

are 73 and older). In addition to avoiding income tax, there is the 

added benefit of making a gift to support a Georgetown school or 

program that is important to you—or for a class reunion gift. QCDs 

must be sent directly to Georgetown from your IRA administrator. 

Even if you are familiar with the option to make a gift using a IRA 

QCD, you may not know that if you are 70½ and older, you are now 

allowed to use up to $53,000 from an IRA to fund a new charitable gift 

annuity (CGA) or charitable remainder trust (CRT). CGAs and CRTs 

pay beneficiaries income for life or a term of years while providing a 

gift to Georgetown in the future. Rising interest rates make CGAs 

even more attractive due to increased payout rates (based on the age 

of the beneficiary). The current payout rate for an 80-year-old is 8.1% 

and 7% for a 75-year-old (January 2024 rates). CGAs and CRTs can 

also be funded with appreciated securities, which can provide added 

tax benefits like avoiding capital gains tax. 

If you are interested in learning more about making a gift using an IRA 

QCD, or to request a customized CGA or CRT illustration, visit our 

website , email plannedgiving@georgetown.edu , or call 800-347-8067 . 

Archives 

The Georgetown archives are available online! Look back on your 

time at Georgetown via the digitized yearbooks and The Hoya 

archives. 

In honor of Reunion Weekend 2024 Registration being open, here are 

some throwbacks to 1964 and 1969. 

The Hoya 60 Years Ago 

Read the full edition here . 

1969 Men’s Basketball team from the Ye Domesday Booke 1969 

Magis Society Website 

For more information on the Magis Society at Georgetown University, 

please visit the new Magis Society Webpage . 

Please contact us at Magis.Society@georgetown.edu with any questions or comments. 
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